
NEWS AROUND THE SHOP. 
We are proud to be sponsors of Trinity interschool

gymkhana.
Tegan, Chris, Mark and Tori had fun dressing up

 for a recent Purina Promo
Due to the hay shortage we may have to ration and limit
supply to our customers on some hay lines. Sorry if this

causes inconvenience but we wish to keep our supply going
to our loyal customers as long as possible. Another option

to hay is feeding barley straw, this will provide the necessary
fibre component to your horse's diet. Extra nutrition in the
form of a horse pellet or grains will also need to be added.

There are also other fibre options available in bagged
products if straw is not suitable. Speak to our staff to find a

nutrition plan to suit your horse's needs. 

THINGS TO DO IN WINTER
Time for new dog coat or horse rugs? Check our range in store

Herbicides and spray equipment available for weed control.
Rodents will sometimes head inside when it gets wet, see our selection of bait and traps.

A good time to plan new electric fencing or alter your existing fencing system while waiting for
the rain to soften the ground.

Seeds are still available for pasture improvement.

NEW DOG TREATS
They have proven to be

popular
at only $9.90 pkt

CARROTS $11
as we sourced a new

supplier
 

SANDERS FODDER
WINTER NEWSLETTER

JUNE 2024 PH: 85224450WWW.SANDERSFODDER.COM.AU

specials advertised are available while stocks last

Seed is still available for
crop/pasture
improvement


